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27 % of respondents are not permit holders, but this includes growing numbers of residents who do not own 
cars 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Nearly 90% of permit holders agree that the CPZ has made parking easier. 
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Respondents comment that the issue of commuters and other all day parkers was the one which was most 
problematic and which has been successfully tackled by the CPZ.   
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A small majority of respondents think that operating hours should remain the same, but a significant 
majority would like operating days to be reduced to Monday – Friday, rather than all week. 
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Road name 

Has CPZ 

helped? Any comments 

Belton Rd Yes  

Belton Rd Yes  

Belton Rd No Don't own a car so not strongly affected 

Belton Rd No Strongly object to a merger with BG North. This road only has 11 houses 

and could not cope with a sudden huge surge 

Greyhound Rd No  

Greyhound Rd Yes  

Greyhound Rd Yes  

Greyhound Rd Yes  

Greyhound Rd Yes  

Greyhound Rd Yes CPZ stops business, need to support the community 

Greyhound Rd No Hours should be Monday-Friday 8am to 5pm 

Greyhound Rd No I think hours are too long.  There is nothing around us to attract all day 

parkers.  8am to 1pm would be much better 

Greyhound Rd Yes Non locals come to park in this road after 6.30pm.  This makes it difficult 

for elders and those with restricted mobility because of the difficulty in 

finding parking close to home if they don't get home until the evening 

Greyhound Rd Yes Operating days should change to Mon-Fri as weekends are for family and 

it becomes very expensive to provide so many VPs.  Alternatively make 

VPs cheaper esp for large quantities.  Thank you 

Greyhound Rd Yes Probably need a follow up review in2020 when the stadium is fully up and 

running 

Greyhound Rd Yes Still not enough parking available on this road.  EVCPs would reduce 

parking still further 

Greyhound Rd Yes There are several redundant DBs that need removing 

Loxwood Rd Yes  

Loxwood Rd Yes  

Loxwood Rd Yes  

Loxwood Rd Yes  

Morrison Ave Yes  

Morrison Ave Yes  

Morrison Ave Yes  
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Morrison Ave Yes  

Morrison Ave Yes  

Morrison Ave Yes  

Morrison Ave Yes  

Morrison Ave Yes  

Morrison Ave Yes Is there a cost of merging?  More enforcement is needed to stop non-

permit holders parking.  Also some cars and vans have removed number 

plates 

Morrison Ave No Parking was never a problem in Morrison Ave.  Permit costs me £250.   

VPs are also ridiculously expensive.  CPZ should be scrapped 

Morrison Ave Yes Shorter hours and days would facilitate friends and family visits.  Would 

also like the 2-hour VP reinstated 

Mt Pleasant Rd Yes Cancel the CPZ - return to before 

Mt Pleasant Rd No I don't own a car 

Napier Rd No  

Napier Rd Yes  

Napier Rd Yes  

Napier Rd Yes  

Napier Rd Yes  

Napier Rd No  

Napier Rd No CPZ is just a council money-making object 

Napier Rd Yes It is now harder to renew permits especially if there are no changes to 

residents' details etc.!!      Will we get feedback on the survey? 

Napier Rd Yes Need some one hour free 'stop and shop' bays near shops / High Rd.  

Hours would better be 7-11 am or 8am - 1pm.  The one-way system is like 

a maize trail - needs to be better organised 

Napier Rd Yes Please keep Sundays free from restrictions.  We would prefer Monday-

Friday 2pm - 4pm if possible.  Thanks for asking us 

Napier Rd Yes Reduce the cost of the CPZ 

Ranelagh Rd No  

Ranelagh Rd No  

Ranelagh Rd Yes  

Ranelagh Rd Yes  

Ranelagh Rd Yes  

Ranelagh Rd Yes  

Ranelagh Rd No  Hours are too long for this area.  They should be shorter 

Ranelagh Rd Yes 2-4pm weekdays (Mon-Fri) eliminates commuter congestion and would be 

better for us - if possible. 

Ranelagh Rd Yes Don't want extended hours if zones are merged 

Ranelagh Rd Yes Good to have event day parking included if we merge 

Ranelagh Rd No I'd like the CPZ removed or reduce the hours and days.   Also remove the 

charges for annual permits (for those eligible for these).  This is a money 

scam from the government if you ask me 

Ranelagh Rd Yes Merging seems very sensible.  Could restrictions on Sperling road be 

changed to allow parking at school drop off and pick up times so as to stop 

cars parking on the yellow zig zags? 

Ranelagh Rd Yes Object in principal to paying for parking outside our house, as we already 

pay road tax and council tax 
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Ranelagh Rd No Permits should be provided free of charge 

Ranelagh Rd Yes Please keep it as it is 

Ranelagh Rd Yes VP should be free for residents 

Ranelagh Rd No Waste of time 

Winchelsea Rd Yes 8am to 6.30pm is too long.  Should be a shorter time and weekends should 

be free.  We don't have any pay & display on my road.  Thanks 

Winchelsea Rd Yes A lot of litter gets blown under vehicles left parked for long periods 

Winchelsea Rd Yes I support BGN if permit prices don't increase 

Winchelsea Rd Yes Please could the 'used once only' VP remain the same price but be 

extended to 4 hours to enable services to have sufficient time to complete 

jobs 

Winchelsea Rd No Residents should not have to pay for VP, you should give them for free.  

You are making money from the poor. 

Winchelsea Rd Yes The CPZ has made our street seem much calmer - thank you 

Winchelsea Rd Yes There need to be more pay-by-phone bays across the area.   I previously 

complained and am very happy with your suggestions 

Winchelsea Rd Yes Would like Pay-by-phone bay on our road.   Also Saturday should not be 

controlled parking 

70 70 70 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


